
 
Welcome Class of 2023 

08/12/19 
First Day as a Hawk 

 
Maine South would like to welcome the Class of 2023.  Your first day of school as a Hawk will be 
Monday, August 12th​.  Only Freshmen will be in attendance on this day.  Maine South has a great day 
planned, welcoming you, the Class of 2023, to the Maine South family.  
 
This day has been built to help you learn your way around the halls of Maine South, meet your 
classmates, your upper-class mentors and your teachers in a fun-environment as you become acclimated 
to your high school.  All you need to bring is a good attitude and some money for lunch.  
 
We ask that all members of the Class of 2023 report to the spectator gym at 8:15 am to begin their 
adventure-filled high school story!!! 
 
Schedule for the day: 
 

Time Location Event 

8:20 - 9:30 Spectator Gym Class of 2023 Welcome 

9:30 - 11:15 Assigned Classroom* Hawk Pride Small Group Activities 

11:15 - 12:15 School-Wide Building Tour & Lunch 

12:15 - 12:35 Spectator Gym Class of 2023 Assembly 

12:45 - 1:00 Homeroom* Schedule Distribution 

1:06 - 1:17 Refer to your Schedule 1st Period Class 

1:23 - 1:34 Refer to your Schedule 2nd Period Class 

1:40 - 1:51 Refer to your Schedule 3rd Period Class 

1:57 - 2:09 Refer to your Schedule 4th Period Class 

2:15 - 2:27 Refer to your Schedule 5th Period Class 

2:33 - 2:45 Refer to your Schedule 6th Period Class 

2:51 - 3:02 Refer to your Schedule 7th Period Class 

3:08 - 3:19 Refer to your Schedule 8th Period Class 
 

* Students will be given their assigned classrooms/homerooms during the morning assembly 


